
As coronavirus continues to impact people across the globe, we are committed to taking every 
precaution to help keep our employees & customers healthy and safe—and to do our part in 
limiting the spread of the virus.  With Mother’s Day quickly approaching we want you all to 
know that we will continue to deliver our products to you in any manner you deem necessary in 
order to protect you and your loved ones.  As part of our commitment to the health and safety 
of our customers, we will maintain a safe distance, deliver outside your doors or directly into 
your storage area if necessary, as well as, wear gloves and masks. Please keep in mind that 
there are no reports of human illnesses that suggest COVID-19 can be transmitted by 
packaging.  

We are committed today, tomorrow and in the future to continue to be your most dependable 
wholesaler of choice so that you can continue living life on your terms. Thank you for your 
loyalty and support. 

We hope you and your family remain safe and well.  

– Tim & Jayla Love 

 

 


